Friday, 17 March 2017 07:02

Cornelius Arts Center board is looking
for help

Written by Staff

CORNELIUS, N.C. -- The Cornelius Arts and Community Center (CACC) Board is in the process of
gearing up for a community awareness effort, a capital funds campaign and search for the Center's
executive director, according to CACC Chairman Greg Wessling. To assist in the administration of
the effort, the group is seeking to retain part-time administrative help to arrange meetings, keep
records and generally assist in organizing related events.

Applicants should have good computer and social media skills with experience in general office
management. Those interested should send a resume with references to info(@corneliusarts.com or
mail resume to Cornelius Arts, Box 1443, Cornelius, NC 28031.
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